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14th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Jesus’ Christmas Party  

 

This year’s Christmas Performance “Jesus’ Christmas Party” will be performed by Years R, 1, 2 and 3.  Pupils 

in Years 4, 5 and 6 will perform Christmas carols at the end of each performance.  Rehearsals will start to 

take place shortly and the performances will be as follows: 

 

• Tuesday 12th December, 9:30am start 

• Thursday 14th December, 2:20pm start 

 

Tickets are free, an online form will be sent out by the end of this week for you to request your ticket(s).  

Due to health and safety we have a limited number of tickets available per performance.  Tickets will 

initially be limited to two tickets per household until Thursday 7th December.  You can either have two 

tickets for one performance or one ticket for each performance.  After this date, any remaining tickets will 

be available on a first come, first served basis. 

 

The dress rehearsal will take place on the morning of Monday 11th December, your class teacher will advise 

regarding your child’s role and the outfit required. 

 

**RAFFLE** During each performance our PTA will be doing a split the pot raffle, numbers will be 50p each 

– half the money will go to the lucky winner and half will go direct to PTA funds.  They are currently working 

hard to fund the transport for this year’s pantomime and hosting events such as movie nights and discos. 

 

If you have any queries at all please let us know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr B Overton  

Assistant Head & Class Teacher 


